
150 - Arden
125 - Chelsea
100 - Charlie

100 - Millie
100 - Reuben
150 - Amelia

100 - Spencer
50 - Axel




PRINCIPALS REPORT
Welcome back to Term 3! 
Many exciting activities took place during Term 2, which made the term fly by very quickly.
This term started off the same, with an excursion to the Mildura Arts Centre to watch Edward the Emu. 
It was awesome to see the students turn up to school, energised and with lots of stories to tell from their
holidays. I am excited about the term ahead and the positive changes our school is making for our
students success. 
Mr Debrincat

 Sunday 31 July  -  Wentworth Winter Art Fest 
Tuesday 2 August  -  School Photos 

Friday 5 August - Brazilian Jiu Jitsu commences
Thursday 11 August  - Small Schools Athletics Carnival at Wentworth PS Oval

17-19 August - Year 4/5 Woodhouse Camp
27-28 August - Wentworth Show
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

WELCOME TO 
MR GREG STEWART

Palinyewah welcomes Mr
Greg Stewart as the Digital
Classroom Officer. Mr
Stewart will be at
Palinyewah on a Monday
supporting staff & students
in digital development.
The primary role of the DCO
is to support the upskilling
of staff - who in turn will
pass on their learned
knowledge to students.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
MSP Photography will
be onsite August 2 to
take individual, class
& family photos. 
 Please wear full
sports uniform, white
socks, black shoes
and a big smile.
Forms have been
sent home if you have
any queries, please
contact the office.

Athletics Carnival will be held at
Wentworth PS oval Thursday joining
in with Pomona, Pooncarie and Clare
Public Schools for the day.
Private transport is required for the
day, please contact this school
should you need assistance.
Permission note attached. Program
for the day will be sent home closer
to the date.

ATHLETICS
CARNIVAL

BRAZILIAN JIU
JITSUI

Students will be participating in
Brzailian Jiu Jitsui classes in Mildura
commencing August 5.  
This program is able to be conducted
due the Sporting Schools Grant.
Permission note and further details
attached.
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EDWARD THE EMU AT 
MILDURA ARTS CENTRE
Students travelled to Mildura last week where they enjoyed a
Puppetry performance at the Mildura Arts Centre.  
Students enjoyed the show!

WENTWORTH WINTER 
ARTS FESTIVAL
Students have completed art works of their favourite
place in the Wentworth Shire to display around
Wentworth during the Winter Arts Festival.

Sunday July 31 
10am - 3pm 

Darling Street, Wentworth

Amelia, Arden and Chelsea cooked up Devonshire Tea
(Milo) for the students this week.  Students enjoyed
scones, jam & cream with a warm Milo for afternoon tea.

COOKING WITH 
MRS POTTS

Scone Recipe
Ingredients: 3 cups of SR Flour, 1/2 tsp salt, 1 tbls of butter,
1 cup of Milk, 1/2 cup of water
Method: Preheat oven to 220o, line a tray with bakewell
paper.  Sift flour, salt into a large bowl, rub butter into
flour.  Make a well in centre of flour mixture, add milk and
almost all the water.  Mix with a knife until the mix
becomes a soft dough.  Add remaining water, in needed.
Turn out onto a floured board and knead until smooth. 
 Use hand to press dough out evenly to around 2cm
thickness.  Use a scone cutter to cut shapes.  Brush tops
with extra milk.  Bake for approx. 15 mins or until brown.


